
Happy New Year to everyone! 

Welcome back to school for the new term.  We 
hope you had a wonderful Christmas break.  The 

first days back have gone extremely smoothly and 
all pupils have quickly settled into our usual 

routines. 

Attendance 

Reception =  90.3% 
Year 1/2 = 93.6%  
Year 3 = 94.5%  
Year 4 = 94.2%  
Year 5 = 89.9%  
Year 6 = 96.2%  

 
Whole School = 93.1%  

 
Good attendance will make a huge 
difference to your child’s 
academic and social development, 
every absence matters. 

14th January 2020 

Keep us Updated! 

If you have changed any of your 
contact details (address, phone 
number, email etc.), would you 
please email bursar@kingsfold-
pri.lancs.sch.uk or ring the School 
Office on 01772 743531 with the 
new details so that we can keep our 
records up to date.  

Nasal Flu Immunisation   

Did your child miss having their nasal 

flu immunisation at school?  If so, 

there is a catch up clinic on Friday 24th 

January between 3pm and 5pm at 

Kingsfold Children & Family Wellbeing 

Services.  To book a place just call the 

Immunisation Team on 0333 

3583397 (Option 6).  

PE Kit Reminder 

Please could you ensure your child 
has their full PE kit in school and 

that it is clearly labelled with their 
name.  Their PE kit should remain  

in school and should only taken 
home for washing at half term, 

unless particularly dirty. ParentPay 

ParentPay is an online payment and consent 
system for schools.  It allows parents/carers 
to pay quickly and securely for trips, 
activities and wraparound care.  Our school 
is working towards reducing paper and no 
longer accepting cash or cheques.  In future 
permission for any trips, including those that 
are free of charge, will also be sought via 
ParentPay. If you don’t already have a 
ParentPay account or need any help with 
ParentPay please contact the School Office.  


